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Each month, Seneca's Payroll Champions have a chance to win a $10 Tim Hortons e-card.

Congratulations to this month's winner, Paula Echeveste Petrone, Sustainability Supervisor!

This is what Paula had to say about why she donates:

"For me, it's important to give back to students because I experienced first-hand, as an

international student, how life-changing it was to be granted several bursaries to support my

studies. If it wasn't for that help, I wouldn't be where I am today."

Thank you Paula for your continued support and good luck to all our Payroll Champions next

month!
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